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ORDER OF SERVICE
CE NTRAL'A February 25, 2024

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
elt;bm:e and Greeting

Wor#hipking‘ Together Thkroukgh Stdnkg
Deacgn DeVotion& Offertory Prayer :
Worghiping Togefher Through Song |
Prayer
Recéiving God's Wofd Together
Rgsponding to kGQ‘d's Word Together
Observahcé of the Lord’s Sﬁu‘pper

Benediction

WHY WE GATHER

- Chuck Burton

Build My Life

There is One Gospel
Mike Hann

Great is Thy Faithfulness
O Praise the Name

_ Skyler Barker

Jerry Patton

Goodness of Jesus

Your Will Be Done

Whether you're a first-time guest or a longtime member, we're glad you're here! We believe that there
are many ingredients involved in making a healthy Christian, and the Sunday morning gathering is
definitely one of them. Each week we live our lives being bombarded by lies; we are told that we are so
bad that we are beyond hope or so good that we are beyond need. Throughout our week we are

tempted to put our hope in and stake our joy on things and people that will inevitably fail us. A gospel-
centered, Jesus-exulting weekly gathering is a major defense against these errors. We need to be
reminded by others and need to remind others of the wonders purchased for us by the person and work
of Jesus Christ. Gathering with other Christians is a God-ordained means to do this.




WEEKLY VOLUNTEERS

This Week Next Week
Ushers - Randy Power, Adam Kendrick Ross, Steve Ward,
- Rhoades, Dan Rhoades, Pete Brooks, Mike Brooks
; Don Rodgers
Nursery Stuart & Jamileh Cox, ShaunaMelanie Snook, Cmdy
Starks, Morgan Ross Haverstick, Pam Gordon,
Cathy Harvey
Children's No Children’s Church ~ Greg and Hilary Hedberg,
Church . Larry Bryson, Randy Power
Tech Team B Erisman, D Kempker, B Erisman, D Kempker,
L Griggs, J Snook P Starks L Griggs, J Snook, P Starks
Deacon Mlke Hen - Greg Hedberg
Prayer

Stuart House Dan Rhoades: ~ Steve Gordon

Breakfast: B: C Burton, M Sydow ‘B: P Hunter, C Burton,
B=Bakers M Sydow  LGriggs
S=Servers S:C Burton, Dennis Kmmson S: P Hunter, C Burton

; ,, M Sydow . Do
Monday ‘Chuck Burton and Pete Brooks and
Tellers Donna Woolfolk Lynda Sykes
OUR TEAM

Ministerial Staff

Colby Corsaut, Interim Pastor

Jerry Patton, Associate Pastor

(573) 528-4569 | jerry@centraliafbc.org
Danelle Mathews, Music Director

(573) 682.7159 | dmathews@centraliafbc.org
Chuck Burton, Senior Adult Director

(573) 682.4931 | cburton@centraliafbc.org
Nicole Rhoades, Children’s Director

(573) 881-0850 | nicole@centraliatbc.org

Administrative & Support Staff
Jacki Stelzer, Secretary
John Luttrell, Custodian

Deacons
Kyle Anderson David Magnusson
Lonnie Cox John Malloy

Tom Nelson

Randy Power

Kendrick Ross

Larry Bryson, Chairman
Nathan Martin, Vice Chairman
Stuart Cox, Secretary

Duane Farmer
Steve Gordon
Mike Hall

Mike Hann
Greg Hedberg
Dylan Kempker

CONTACT US

First Baptist Church
101 S Collier St. Centralia, MO 65240
573.682.2148 | office@centraliafbc.org

FBC THIS WEEK

Sunday, Feb 25
8:30am

9:00am
10:15am

6:00pm

Tuesday, Feb 27
3:30pm

Wednesday, Feb 28
5:15pm

6:00pm

Thursday, Feb 29
6:00am

10:00am
6:30pm
VA ET |
12:00pm

Saturday, Mar 2
7:00am

4:30pm

6:30pm

Breakfast
Sunday School
Worship

Women's Bible
Study

Gym usage

Wednesday Meal

FBC Kids

FBC Students
Be the Church
Prayer Meeting

Men's Bible Study at
Round Table

Ladies’ Morning
Bible Study

Pickleball

JOY Game Day

Men's Bible Study

BING@SetUp

Children’s Dept
BINGO

Upcoming FBC Events
Friday, Mar 8 at 6:30pm: Women's Craft

Night

Saturday, Mar 9: COMO Christian

Conference

Sunday, Mar 10 at 5:00pm: Church

Council Meeting

March 15-17: Youth DNow




NEWS

Benevolence Offering: A benevolence offering will be collected at the door when exiting from church this
morning. Special offering envelopes can be found in the pews. This offering will help those in need of
assistance with utility bills, gasoline, medicines, and groceries.

Ladies’ Morning Bible Study: Spirits were high and the discussion lively at the initial meeting of the Ladies'’
Morning Bible study. Those attending decided to meet each Thursday at 10:30 in the conference room. By
looking into scripture together, the group hopes to discover how to live their faith more effectively. This
week our focus will be on Psalm 25; grab your Bible and favorite beverage and prepare to be blessed.

The Chronicles Committee (history committee) is seeking your help! We are gathering all information
about the church history beginning with the year 1993-current.

If you have any pictures that you are willing to share, events/activities along with dates, or even join this great
committee, please get ahold of one of the following people.

Jan Hollis 682-4520; Duane Farmer (573)819-3634, docfarm71@gmail.com; Shelbi Brooks (573)982-9441,
scbrooks78@gmail.com

The FBC Scholarship applications are available online and in the church office. The deadline for submission
is April 1. https://www.centraliafbc.org/scholarship-application

Candy Donations Needed: FBC Children’s Dept will be doing an Easter egg hunt Wednesday, March 27.
We are asking for candy donations. Please put the bags of candy in the marked designated area in the
fellowship hall foyer. Thank you.

FBC Church Body, please help the students at Chance Elementary School by donating the following items:
Boys and Girls pull ups; Flushable wipes; Sweatpants (youth sizes xs, s, m); Boys and Girls deodorant (travel
size); Lice kits (with comb included); Unscented hand lotion; Headphones; Fruit snacks; Cereal bars;
Kleenex.

A container for your donations is by the food pantry basket in the fellowship foyer. Thank you.

Operation Christmas Child: Are you interested in doing more with Operation Christmas Child? Here at
FBC we are blessed with volunteers who purchase items, donate money for shipping, help pack boxes and
staff our church during National Collection Week. But we are always looking for more people to join this
ministry! Remember, every shoe box is a gospel presentation to a child who may not know Jesus. If you're
interested in doing more with this ministry, we'd love to have you. Terry and Ann Carlyle

Our church library is still in the process of being downsized. Books to be recycled are being offered to
members first and can be found on a table in the fellowship hall foyer. Currently they consist mostly of fiction
that has not been checked out recently but represent many hours of satisfying and inspiring reads. Take
what you want for yourself, friends, or to donate to places they will be used. AND KNOW that new titles are
added frequently! With a variety of genres to choose from, you can find a good choice for you.

LAST WEEK'S ATTENDANCE & GIVING

.. MOBILE GIVING

E “2"s ' E Sunday School 99
Scan the QR Code with your Morning Worship 139

F.i mobile device to be directed

o'l 3 =" s a® to our mobile giving platform Giving

J or visit centraliafbc.org/give.
Weekly Need $7,735.00
Total Received $6,545.45

(includes online offerings)



SERMON NOTES
| Jerry Patton

PRAYER LIST

To add a prayer request, complete a Connect Card from the pew rack and place it in the
offering plate, or email office@centraliatbc.org

Name Need Name Need

Rita Burton  Rehabathome ' Carrie Million Breast Cancer
Unbelievers Lost souls Rhonda McMillen Cancer and Dementla
Nancy Wheeler Blood clot recovery . DavidJames Cancer

David & Lynn Daffern  David's Alzheimer's and Cancer Terry James Rehab

Bob Fair ~ , Cancer, Chemo Theresa Sanders Recovery

Ed and Pam West Pam’s health, Stuart House Gena Mortimer Serious health i issues
oo Stroke recovery & rehabilitation ~ Vickie Pulis Cancer

Viola Erisman Dementia & Decllmng Health Bill Davis Surgery recovery
Doris Cooper Health Tom Persinger ~ Heritage Hall

Donna Caldwell Health Heritage Hall ~ Residents with Covid
Colby Corsaut Church plant in Columbia, MO  Families of: ~ Dale Beasley

Jeanne Whltlatch Ongoing health issues ; Raymond Jackson, Jr
Dylan Dick ‘ Needing gallbladder surgery . JackHage
Megan (K Bounds daughter) Fluid on lungs Donna Bryson
Anonymous _ Alcoholic . ~ ‘ ~ Dennis Sykes
JoeVance  Cancer

AmyEar - Within on long transplant

Infant and Toddler Care Room is available for anyone that would feel more comfortable soothing their
child in private. A tv is available for viewing the worship service. The room is located at the back, left side
of the sanctuary.

Nursery is available during our worship gathering for children from birth through Pre-Kindergarten. The

nursery is located up the stairs from the family entrance. Ushers are available to help with the nursery

check-in process.
Children’s Church is available for children Kindergarten through Third Grade on the first three Sundays of
each month. Children’s Church is dismissed from the Sanctuary before the sermon begins.
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Sunday, March 31

/:00am Sunrise Service in City

Park at Middle Shelter
/:45am Breakfast at FBC
?:00am Sunday School

10:15am Easter Service




CHILDREN'S DEPARTMENT

March 2, 2024
6:30 pm

10 GAMES= 10 AMAZING GRAND PRIZES 5
CONSOLATION PRIZES



